Subject: Leadership Meeting - Wednesday, September 30, 2015

From: "MARTINEZ-SIDHOM, BRENDA" <BMARTINEZ-SIDHOM®@lawa.org>
Date: 08/24/2015 09:11 AM

To: "MARTINEZ-SIDHOM, BRENDA" <BMARTINEZ-SIDHOM@Ilawa.org>

On behalf of Lisa Trifiletti

Hello all!

I hope you are having a great summer! It’s that time again and we want
to send this email out early so that everyone could save the date for
our next Leadership Lunch on Wednesday, September 30, 2015 from 10:30am
- 12:30pm at the Council District 11 Field Office in Westchester (7166 W
Manchester Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90045).

We were hoping to use this time together to provide a brief update on
the LAX Landside Access Modernization Program (LAMP) and other projects.

We hope everyone is having a great summer and look forward to having
lunch together after Labor Day weekend!

Thank you!!

Lisa Trifiletti



